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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Clearance of Defund HPS protest

From: Tanya Ritchie

Sent: November 30, 2020 8:34 PM

To: Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; horwatha-
ap@ndp.on.ca; matthew.green@parl.gc.ca

Cc: Letters@thespec.com

Subject: Clearance of Defund HPS protest

To whom it may concern,

The actions undertaken by Hamilton Police and Bylaw to remove the protesters at city hall were unconscionable. These
protesters are peaceful and responsible in their actions, and are advocating for the most vulnerable in our city.

Each and every person complicit in the despicable act of violence against the protesters should be ashamed. That begins
most particularly with Mayor Fred Eisenberger. Amends must be made and actions must be taken swiftly to save the
lives of Hamiltonians.

Sincerely

Tanya Ritchie
W2 resident



